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Notice regarding the postponement for announcement of consolidated results for the financial 
year ended March 2017 

 

SKY Perfect JSAT Holdings Inc. had been preparing to announce results for the financial year 

ended March 2017 (from April 1, 2016 to March 31, 2017) on May 10. However, the 

announcement of results will be postponed. 

 

It has become necessary to confirm the facts regarding a portion of purchases at a sales 

promotion event held by a consolidated subsidiary of the Company, as well as to confirm the 

appropriateness of the expenditures. This issue was identified immediately prior to the recent 

long holiday period in Japan, so further time is required in order to confirm facts with all related 

parties. This has made it difficult to announce results on May 10. 

Currently, an announcement date after postpone has not yet been scheduled. We will issue 

notification on the announcement date once it has been decided. 

Based on current facts, this matter will have negligible financial impact on consolidate results 

in the financial year ended March 2016. Accordingly, no corrections or changes will be made to 

quarterly results that have already been announced or to the forecasted full-year consolidated 

results ended March 2017 which were announced on April 26, 2017. 

The Company sincerely apologizes for any inconvenience that may be caused to shareholders, 

investors, and other stakeholders. 

 
(End) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


